18 July 2016

To: IWUF Members

Re: Important Notice - International Kung Fu Federation (IKFF) determined as
conflicting organization

Dear President
Dear Secretary General

In accordance with Article 11.4 of the IWUF constitution, please be advised that the IWUF Executive
Committee has determined that the International Kung Fu Federation (“IKFF”) is a conflicting international
organization.

Chaired by Mr. Fu Biao, the above organization (www.ikffm.com) is registered in Hong Kong and
headquartered at Beijing Shaolin Martial Arts School, No. 386 Changping Road, Dewai Xisangi Hui Long
Guan, Beijing, China.

All Continental Federations, National Federations, Associate Members, and their respective Executive
Board members, officers, officials and athletes, without exception, are hereby prohibited from participating
in IKFF activities, holding any official or unofficial positions in or associated with IKFF, or lending support
to IKFF in any way, directly or indirectly. Each Continental Federation, National Federation and
Associate Member are directed to take all necessary steps to execute and enforce this prohibition.

Any violation of this Article 11.4 or this Notification will result in appropriate sanctions by IWUF against
individuals and their National Federations including, but not limited to, suspension of IWUF membership,
removal from IWUF official positions, and exclusion from participation in events organized, sponsored, or
sanctioned by IWUF and/or Continental Federations, National Federations or Associate Members.

Thank you for your attention.
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Liu Beijian
Secretary General
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